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City of Stapleton Minutes 

 December 14, 2023 

CITY OF STAPLETON 

COUNCIL MEETING 

December 14, 2023 

 

Lisa M. Cranford, Mayor      Council Present: 

Cheryl Moore, City Clerk      Phillip Beckworth 

Tom Wells        Jason Irby 

Gail Berry        Christopher Whipple 

Shane Barrow        Janis Holley 

Lewis Berry        John Legander, III 

Larry Holley 

Carol Smith      

Pamela Beckworth 

Robert Smith 

             

         

Mayor Lisa Cranford called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and rendered the invocation.  

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

 

Mayor Cranford called for a motion to approve the minutes of the November 9, 2023, regular 

meeting. Motion made by Janis Holley, second by Chris Whipple, to approve the minutes of the 

meeting. Everyone voted in favor of the motion. 

 

1. TURNIPSEED-LEAD LINE SERVICE SURVEY-JOHN MCCLELLAN 

John McClellan with Turnipseed Engineers addressed Council with some information 

on the Lead Service Line Inventory that all cities are Federally mandated to submit by 

October 16, 2024 for all homes built before 1990.  All service lines on both sides of 

the meter and up to the house or structure must be inventoried as to what type of 

piping is in the ground.  If lead is determined that section of line must be replaced.  

Mr. McClellan spoke of funding opportunities that may be available to help the City 

of Stapleton with some of the costs of this inventory. 

 

2. MATTHEW PRICKETT-SPEED BUMPS-Not Present 

  

3. EMPLOYEE HOLIDAY PAY 

Council discussed the Employee Holiday Bonus Pay.  Employees will receive $25 per 

quarter worked.  A motion was made by Janis Holley, with a second by Chris 

Whipple, to approve the Holiday Bonus Pay.     
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ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion made by John Legander, seconded by Chris Whipple to adjourn the meeting.  Motion 

carried by unanimous vote and the meeting adjourned in order at 6:35 p.m.  

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

  Cheryl Moore, City Clerk 


